
WATAB TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING 

Wednesday, November 17, 2021 – 8:00 am 
 

Review and Award Gravel Quotes for the Minimum Maintenance Road 
 
The Special Meeting for Watab Township was called to order by Chairperson Johnson at 8:00 am. 

 

ROLL CALL 

Board supervisors present in the Town Hall: Julie Johnson, Steve Wollak, Bill Little.  Also attending in the Town Hall 
was Clerk, Kathy Sauer and Brian Erdmann 
 
 Two quotes were received: 
 Rice Contracting  Class 5 Gravel & Blading   $4,137.50 
 Saldana Excavating Deliver, place, and blade 250 tons 
    Of Class 5 Gravel    $2,952.50 
 
Supervisor Wollak moved to accept the bid from Saldana Excavating in the amount of $2,952.50; Supervisor Little 
seconded; motion carried. 
 
Supervisor Wollak moved to adjourn; Supervisor Little seconded; motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 8:12. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Sauer 
Township Clerk 
 
 
 
        
Julie Johnson, Board Chairperson    Date 
 
 
        
Kathy Sauer, Clerk    Date 

 


